
 

 

 

 

March 2022 

 

Dear Students, Parents and Carers 

Re: A level Fine Art coursework deadline 

We wish to communicate the final deadline for coursework in A level Fine Art, although 

the deadline is slightly earlier than usual years, the removal of Component 2 by the 

exam board has allowed an extra 3 months for completion of Component 1 coursework 

this year.  

We are running a series of twilight sessions after college between half term and Easter 

to further support the students in their final weeks, should they wish to attend these 

extra sessions. 

The following deadline will apply to all Year 13 A level Fine Art students and must be 

strictly adhered to: 

Course Exam board Final coursework deadline 

A level Fine Art Eduqas Friday 8th April at 3pm 

 

A separate written component to the coursework will be due on Monday 25th April via 

Teams assignment, any student who has not met the required standard of coursework 

by Friday 8th April may be asked to attend during the Easter holidays.  

After this deadline date students will not attend further Y13 A level lessons in Fine Art. 

It is expected that students will use this time to revise for their other subjects. Full 

attendance at all other subject lessons and tutorials will be expected. 

For any students who only study three A level Visual Arts subjects (Fine Art, Graphics, 

Photography, Textiles) this will mean their subject lessons conclude earlier than other 

students. We will ensure that one teaching space in Visual Arts is kept available for 

these students to work in independently, should they wish to continue attending 

college and using the facilities for other reasons such as preparing for their next 

academic steps.  

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Sarah Wilkinson  

Head of Visual Arts, Pontefract  

T: 01977 702139 
E: sarah.wilkinson@nclt.ac.uk 
 


